
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS 
August 1, 2022 

 
The Lincoln Village Council met on Monday August 1, 2022 at 7 p.m. at the Village 
Hall.  The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Those in attendance 
included President Phillips, Treasurer Mahalak, Clerk Somers and Council 
Members Durham, Healy, Lucas, Schick and Wambold.  The minutes of the July 
meeting were approved on a motion from Durham with support from Wambold.  
The Treasurer’s report was approved subject to audit on a motion from Wambold 
with support from Durham.  The bills were approved for payment as presented on 
a motion from Wambold with support from Durham.   
There is over $22,000 in the Pavilion fund.  A work bee to apply sealer at the 
Flights of Imagination playground will be held on August 4th at 10 a.m.  The Zoning 
report was given.  The fire report was given by fire chief Billy Cordes.  Gary Graves 
gave the maintenance report.  The sewer report was given.  A motion was made 
by Wambold with support from Durham to contract with Alpena Septic Service for 
repairs as per proposal dated July 28, 2022.  Council discussed whether or not we 
should consider allowing Marijuana Stores in the community.   
The next Village Council meeting will be held on Wednesday September 7th at 7 
p.m. due to the Labor Day holiday.  A motion to adjourn was made by Healy with 
support from Wambold.  Carried. 
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk 
lincolnmi.com 


